00000000000000

(R

nationalgrid

02/05/2013

015543

Account No.
For Service at:

Dear Customer:

Atlantic Energy LLC an Energy Services Company (ESCO), has notified us that
you will be purchasing gas directly from them for the above account as of
03/01/2013.

If this is not true, or if any of the information in this letter is incorrect, please call
1-800-930-5003 no later than 3 business days prior to the end of the month, or
you will be transferred to the new ESCO.

Starting next month you will be billed on a monthly basis. However, your meter
will be read as in the past. If your meter is read every other month, you now will
receive an estimated bill based on your gas consumption history in the month
between actual meter readings.

National Grid will continue to provide safety services, local pipeline
maintenance, meter reading, emergency services and other business costs such
as the taxes that we are required by law to collect, as well as the delivery
portion of your natural gas bill.

Your ESCO charges will appear as a separate line item on your National Grid
bill, or if your ESCO is billing you directly for the gas supply portion, you will
receive a separate bill from them.

Your gas supply contract is between you and your ESCO and does not involve
National Grid. In the future, if your contract is terminated and you do not choose
another ESCO, you will be automatically returned to National Grid for both your
gas supply and delivery.

Congratulations! You are now enrolled in our NaturalChoice(sm) program. If you

have any questions, please call us at 1-800-930-5003. We look forward to serving
you.

Sincerely,
National Grid
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